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changes to the Post Office
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postofficeviews.co.uk

NCT08
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SCAN HERE:

Your 
New Branch is 
Due to Open 

Here
We recently asked your views on some key 
areas about our plans to restore a local Post 

Office service.

We received 67 responses which welcomed 
the return of Post Office Services to the area 

and raised some comments about access.

 Please be assured we are working with the 
new new postmaster to remove all 

obstructions from the store to meet Post 
Office Ltd’s own accessibility standards and 

all applicable legislation.

We are pleased to let you know that your 
new branch will open on Monday 14 

October 2024.

We hope that you will enjoy using the new 
Post Office.




